
 

 
2010 - Notice to Shipping # 25 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 
  
Work on ship arrester n° 3 at the St-Lambert lock 
 
Mariners are advised that work will be carried out on ship arrester n° 3 at the St-Lambert lock 
during the week of September 20, 2010. 
   
Work periods will be determined daily as per scheduled navigation for the day.  Even if these 
works will be carried out between the ships’ transits, it is possible that certain delays could be 
created.  A special procedure could take effect during this period to transit at this lock. 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
September 16, 2010 
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